
I just found this testimony from the Oregon Dental Association which seems to confirm the rumors that 
OHA is planning to add HPV and flu shots to the Oregon schedule soon: 
https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Downloads/CommitteeMeetingDocument/172359  
 
The flu and HPV/Gardasil vaccines are widely refused because of the low efficacy and frequent serious 
adverse reactions.  
 
If you remove vaccine exemptions and the OHA adds these two to the Oregon schedule, there will be a 
mass exodus of families from our beautiful state.  
 
Please kill HB3063. Do not force risky medical procedures onto our precious children.  
 
Liz Schmidt 
Oregon parent and business owner 

 
"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed people can change the world. Indeed, it 
is the only thing that ever has." – Margaret Mead 
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